BPS GOVT. MEDICAL COLLEGE FOR WOMEN
KHANPUR KALAN (SONEPAT)

NOTICE

This is for the information of all concerned that the advertisement no.
BPS/01/2020 for the post of JRs for which interview was fixed for 14.02.2020 but

was postponed now stands cancelled with immediate effect due to
administrative reasons.

Further information regarding the matter may be updated soon.

(The same has been approved by the W/ Director.)
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Medical Superintendent
BPS GMC for Women

Khanpur Kalan, (Sonepat)




